
From: PlanningCommittee
To: PlanningPolicy
Subject: FW: Pinecents Lane development
Date: 20 January 2025 12:18:34
Attachments: Pincents Lane development .eml.msg

Hi
 
I think this may be one for you.
 
 
Kind regards
 
Deborah Thompson
Technical Officer – Planning
 
 

From: bridget holloway
Sent: 19 January 2025 16:10
To: PlanningCommittee <PlanningCommittee@westberks.gov.uk>
Subject: Pinecents Lane development

 
This is an EXTERNAL EMAIL. STOP. THINK before you CLICK links or OPEN attachments.

 
 

mailto:PlanningCommittee@westberks.gov.uk
mailto:PlanningPolicy@westberks.gov.uk


From:
To: planningpolicy@westbetks.gov.uk
Subject: Pincents Lane development
Date: 19 January 2025 09:02:27

Hi,
One again we find as local residents council after council are trying to build houses on land
that local residents use daily. There is no infrastructure for 138 house with IKEA,
Sainbury, B&M , Boots and hundreds of new houses on the opposite side of Sainbury also
a housing development by Theale just being built. Also proposal of extending Tilehurst
settlement boundaries. This is a disgrace and should not be given any sort of consultation.
Bridget Holloway

Sent from Outlook for iOS
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